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Pending NRC License Amendment Request - Additional Information Requested 

SUMMARY AND ACTION REQUIRED (IF ANY) 

This is a summary of the conversation that occurred between Laura Gender and Jack Niemi on January 4, 
2019, regarding the license amendment request dated November 27, 2018. As we discussed today, in order 
to complete processing of your license amendment request, please provide the following items by no later 
than January 25, 2019. 

1. Please provide a copy of the most recent leak tests for two Seaman Nuclear Corporation Model C-75 
gauges that have been disposed of. Additionally, please provide a statement confirming that these are the 
only two Seaman Nuclear Corporation Model C-75 portable gauging devices that have been possessed 
under your NRC license. 

2. As we will not be able to remove your 2940 Parkview Drive, Petoskey Ml facility from your license until the 
move to 300 E. Mitchell, Petoskey Ml is complete, your license will temporarily list six authorized locations 
of use. As we discussed today, six or more locations of use normally results in a change to your fee 
category resulting in additional fees. In order to avoid this change in fee category please provide a 
statement confirming that you will request an amendment to remove the 2940 Parkview Drive, Petoskey Ml 
facility within 60 days of the move occurring. 

3. Ohio is an Agreement State, with its own nuclear materials licensing program. You will need to contact the 
Ohio Department of Health regarding your interest in using and storing licensed radioactive material within 
the state. A link to their website with contact information is provided in the email accompanying this record. 
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Cender, Laura 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Attachments: 

Hello Jack, 

Cender, Laura 
Monday, January 07, 2019 9:55 AM 
'jack.niemi@ohm-advisors.com' 
Pending NRC License No. 21-32793-01 Amendment Request - Additional Information 
Required 
Record of Conversation to Orchard, Hiltz, & McCliment, Inc .. pdf 

Thank you for reaching out to me today regarding your pending amendment of NRC License No. 21-32793-01; 
attached is a record of our conversation regarding the remaining information required to complete your 
amendment request. 

Additionally, as we discussed today the state of Ohio is a participant in the Agreement State program, and as 
such is responsible for radioactive materials licensing and inspection within the state. In order to use and store 
licensed material in Ohio you will need to work with the Ohio Department of Health - Bureau of Environmental 
Health and Radiation Protection. Additional information, including contact information and forms can be found 
at the following link: 
https://odh.ohio.gov/wps/portal/gov/odh/know-our-programs/radioactive-materials-licensing­
inspection/welcome-to. 

You may send your signed and dated response to me directly via email, or to our office via fax or regular 
mail. Please feel free to give me a call at 630-829-9712 if you have any questions. 

Thank you, 
Laura Cender 

Laura (ender 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Materials Licensing Branch 
E-mail: Laura.Cender@nrc.gov 

Phone: (630) 829-9712 
Fax: 630-515-1078 
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